
Organic waste that decomposes in a landfill releases significant greenhouse 
gas emissions that contribute to global climate change, extreme weather, 
and natural disasters. By composting organic waste, instead of sending it to 
landfills, we can close the loop on sustainability while creating a nutrient-rich 
soil amendment ready for use in farms and gardens.

The California Senate passed a bill requiring a 
75% reduction in organic waste disposal by 2025. 

All residences and commercial businesses will be 
required to participate in this program to recycle 
organic waste, including food waste.

Cathedral City residents 
can expect an organics 
program rollout in late 
Spring. Residents will 
receive notice before 
implementation. We look 
forward to seeing you at 
one of our educational 
outreach events.

THE 2023 FOOD WASTE 
RECYCLING PROGRAM AND YOU!

SENATE BILL 1383

Ready to learn more?
www.burrtec.com

SUSTAINABILITY UPDATE

Bagged Food Scraps


